
Dear Gospel Trick Shot Friends: 
 
God is doing great things around the world with Gospel Trick Shot and you are part of it all!  
Please check our calendar items to pray for and thanks again for your continued prayers and 
support! 
 
For donations, please send your tax-deductible check made payable to: GTS, P.O. Box 313, 
Hawthorne, NJ 07507.  For a specific outreach put the name in memo section of the check or 
PayPal text box. 
 
*** PayPal please go to the link directly below at: 
 
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=3FDVS4LP82BXN 
 
Thanks, Steve Lillis, President and Founder www.gospeltrickshot.org  
 
P.S. If you would like to be "removed" from our GTS email list please hit reply and indicate as 
such! 
 
February 2022 News by Steve Lillis 
 
Gospel Trick Shot February 2022: One Way Ticket/Florida/Africa 
 
One Way Ticket in January 2022– While in serious prayer for direction on December 1st, the 
Lord gave Steve Lillis a verse Deuteronomy 31:8 to confirm stepping out in faith to buy a one-
way ticket in January to Phoenix, AZ.  Steve’s sister Janet lives there and asked him to come visit 
her new house.  Janet asked why a one-way ticket and Steve told of the prayer experience and 
the verse that said “the Lord Himself will go before you.”  Days later a phone call came in from 
GTS RACK Team member George Layton from Los Angeles and the rest is history as George 
began to put the word out.  With the Lord’s leading 18 other GTS RACK Team members and GTS 
partners began to get involved which resulted in a three-week trip to Phoenix, Tucson, Los 
Angeles, and Louisville involving many GTS shows and contacts with people coming to Christ 
and seeds being planted across the USA.  Praise the Lord for His provision!  
 
GTS Florida Tour in February – Plans have been confirmed to do another Tampa/Orlando area 
Florida GTS Tour after a two year wait to return because of COVID.  Back in February of 2020 
Steve Lillis and Tom Rossman did a 4-week GTS portable pool table tour involving Florida 
primarily and 4 other states on the way.  This time Steve will fly back into Tampa and meet GTS 
partners in Florida to do GTS shows in venues that have pool tables.  Pool/Billiards is very 
popular in Florida as GTS tries to return every year!   
 
Africa Update and Report – Last month we asked for $15,000 for our Africa project to plant 
billiard cafes for 13 churches in 9 countries.  What we did not realize was that some of our 
African churches need water wells for clean drinking water.  One GTS donor has earmarked 



money to dig a water well in Lusaka, Zambia for an orphanage of street children.  Testing has 
begun for the depth of the water well and this will come before the pool table.  Please pray for 
our African brothers and sisters!  
 
Most recent book (2019) "What's That in Your Hand? God and Pool - The Gospel Trick Shot 
Story" and the first book (2013) "But You Must! The Steve Lillis Story" are available in 
paperback and as ebooks atwww.amazon.com. Just type in the words "Gospel Trick Shot" or 
"Steve Lillis" to order.  
 
You can also request an autographed copy by email tobilliards12@hotmail.com! A suggested 
donation of at least $15 for each book or $25 for both will be shipped postage free in the USA! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


